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Class Champions 

 

RT Reggie 

1F Dylan 

2S Daisy 

2C Cory 

3B Harvey 

3/4G Ruby 

4B Silvin 

5/6G Maddison 

6H Lauren 

R Amelie 

Y1 Logan 

Y2 Ruby 

Y3 Ellie 

Y4 Talia 

Y5 James 

Y6 Kyle 

Read it! Winners 

 

Please make sure we have your up-to-date contact number 

so that we can contact you in an emergency and keep you 

updated with our message system. 

Our new App is now available.  
Please go to the App store or Google Play and search 

for Bird’s Bush. 
The new App is the one with the school name in 

Burgundy around the logo not yellow. 

Young Voices 

2020 

Last night we took       

children from Year 5 & 6 

to the Genting Arena 

(NEC) in Birmingham to 

take part in Young Voices 

- The Largest School 

Concert in the WORLD!  

Everyone had an amazing time with the children singing with               

Tony Hadley (from Spandau Ballet), Ruti (from The Voice) and 

The Shires. 



Phone: 01827 214666 

 

Email: s.office@perryhallmat.co.uk 
Bird's Bush Primary School 

 

Together We Succeed 

 

This week our weekly attendance class award 

which is  presented to the class with the highest  

attendance each week in our Celebration      

assembly on Friday went to :- 

 

 

 

We have received the following email from one of our local 

County Councillors:- 

“Can we please remind people picking up their children 

not to park in Nymet blocking peoples drives. They have      

received numerous complaints from residents living in this 

road saying that they can’t see to pull out of the junction 

safely and that people are blocking their driveways which 

causes inconvenience to them accessing and egressing 

their drives”. 

Lunches for next week are:- 

Monday  Pizza or Cheese & Bean 

  Wrap 

Tuesday        Sausages or Vege      

  Sausages 

Wednesday Roast Turkey or Quorn

  Roast  

Thursday  Turkey Burger or Veggi

  Hot Dog Pizza  

Friday    Fish & Chips or Quorn 

  Dippers & Chips  

Jackets & Sandwiches are served each day 

Just to remind parents of children in Mr Fowler’s class to 

send in a pair of Wellington boots or spare shoes next 

week please as they will be walking on the grass and   

nature area next week where it will be muddy.  They will 

be returned by the end of next week. 

YOUTH WINTER CRICKET COACHING 2020 WITH WISHAW CRICKET CLUB  

They would like to invite children to try out their Junior Winter Cricket Academy. 

The Academy will run for 9 weeks and will be held on Sunday mornings from 9.30 a.m. to 

10.30 a.m. for younger players and 10.30 a.m. To 11.30 a.m. for older players. The venue is 

Wilnecote Sports Centre at Wilnecote School, Tinkers Green, Wilnecote. The first session 

will be Sunday 26th January.  

Cost will be £4.00 per child per week with the first ‘taster’ session free for new                 

participants. 

Parents can contact Steve Hern by email stevejohern@hotmail.co.uk or phone 07890 

138062 for more information. 

Denese Hill (our Family Support Worker) will be holding a 

coffee morning in school once a month for our current 

parents.  Our next coffee morning will be held in school on 

Friday, 31st January, 2020 8.45—9.45 a.m. 

Denese is also available throughout the week to discuss 

any issues, problems or concerns you may have.  

Our Reception class is hosting a 

Stay and Play session for      

parents/carers of our reception 

children on Monday 20th       

January at 2.30 p.m.  Please 

ensure you arrive early in order 

to sign in at the office—thanks. 


